


requirements of the staff.  This has been projected for the year 1997-98 and indicated as 
Rs.21 lakhs. Projection for subsequent years upto 2001-2002 has also been furnished.  
It appears that the staff covered by and JVVT and other employment programmes have 
been included in this estimate but, for them provision is already available in respective 
budget of the government  and they have been distributed to DPs already.  The amount 
needed over and above that  for the new set up has not been clearly indicated.  
However, recently Government have distributed funds to District Panchayats to an 
extent of Rs.1 crore each for 1996-97.   Taking this as guidelines, devolution of block 
grant to District Panchayats is discussed in Part V of the Report. The suggestion for 
assignment of Local cess to DPs and block grants to meet actual needs could be the 
recommendations of the SFC for the time being.  When Devolution of functions and the 
new setup of the DPs office is known the amount further required can be reappropriated 
from the total pool intended for Rural.  
 
 

2.7.3. Recommendations:  
 

The SFC recommended the following: 
 

The suggestion for assignment of Local cess to DPs and block 
grants taking the distribution made for 1996-97 to  District 
Panchayats by Government at Rs.1 crore each as guidelines 
to meet actual needs could be the recommendations of the 
SFC for the time being.   When devolution of functions and the 
new set up of the DPs office is known the amount further 
required can be reappropriated from the total pool intended for 
Rural.  




